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Kimberley Pena O9ANS ) S E:L--

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 4:06 PM
To: Lisa Bennett; Robert Graves
Subject: RE: Document No. 11860-09

Per this e-mail, we will also return DN 11494-09 to the source. Thank you.

From: Lisa Bennett

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 3:57 PM
To: Robert Graves

Cc: Kimberley Pena

Subject: RE: Document No. 11860-09

| agree.

Lisa C. Bennett

Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL
850-413-6230

From: Robert Graves
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 3:44 PM
To: Lisa Bennett

Cc: Kimberley Pena COM ___
Subject: FW: Document No. 11860-09 APA
Lisa e
GCL
| believe 11484-09 can be returned as well. Please let me know if you agree. RAD
SSC
From: Kimberley Pena ADM ____
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 3:19 PM OorcC _
To: Lisa Bennett; Robert Graves CLK

Cc: Ann Cole; Traci Matthews
Subject: RE: Document No. 11860-09

Per further review, DN 11860-09 has been x-ref with DN 11494-09. Is DN 11494-09 also to be returned to the
source?

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 2:47 PM
To: Lisa Bennett; Robert Graves

Cc: Ann Cole; Traci Matthews

Subject: RE: Document No. 11860-09

Per this e-mail, we will return DN 11860-09 to the source. Thank you. ARTUME ST R MOE P ATE

2/1/2010 FESC-COMMISSISH CLERK
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From: Lisa Bennett

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 2:46 PM
To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: Ann Cole; Robert Graves; Traci Matthews
Subject: RE: Document No. 11860-09

Yes, Document No. 11860-09 may be returned to its source.

Lisa C. Bennett

Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL
850-413-6230

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 2:19 PM
To: Lisa Bennett

Cc: Ann Cole; Robert Graves; Traci Matthews
Subject: RE: Document No. 11860-09

Lisa, please confirm that CLK may return this document to the source. Thank you.

From: Robert Graves

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 2:18 PM
To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: Lisa Bennett; Traci Matthews
Subject: Document No. 11860-09

Ms. Pena

Document No. 11860-09 can be returned to its source,

Thank You,
Robert

2/1/2010




